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October 23, 2023 

Greetings Cannon Falls City Council- 

The Minnesota Jaycees Charitable Foundation has been contacted by Joe 

Lennartson of Chuggers Bar and Grill regarding the possibility of our organization 

running charitable gambling at his establishment. We have met with Joe and 

agreed that we would like to go forward with this endeavor. Therefore, we are 

asking the Cannon Falls City Council to approve our Premises Permit Application 

allowing us to run charitable gambling at Chuggers Bar and Grill. 

Our Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization with the primary purpose of providing 

financial support for JCI Minnesota (previously known as Minnesota Jaycees), its 

member chapters throughout the state, and its affiliated organizations. JCI 

Minnesota is a young-persons leadership training organization providing 

leadership opportunities and growth through community service and 

involvement. In addition, our Foundation supports charitable organizations and 

activities within the cities in which we perform charitable gambling. 

Myself, as Gambling Manager, and Tracey Biegert, our CEO, plan to be in 

attendance at your Tuesday November 7 meeting, and would appreciate having 

our request added to the agenda to be discussed and voted upon. We look 

forward to meeting you, answering any questions you might have, and working 

with you to enhance our organization, your city, and Chuggers Bar and Grill. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas Joyal 

Gambling Manager 

Minnesota Jaycees Charitable Foundation 






